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Please send to the Board of Supervisors
Nichole Paine <paine.nichole@gmail.com> Sun, Jun 26, 2022 at 1:13 PM
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us

Please send the attached letter to each of the Supervisors.

Thank you!!!

Nichole Paine
Vice President / Treasurer
Job's Shelters of the Sierra
call/text: 530-303-7233
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Nichole Paine
1740 Green Valley Road  |  El Dorado Hills, CA 95762

916-476-7112  |  paine.nichole@gmail.com

June 26, 2022

RE: 22-1163,

To the El Dorado County Board of Supervisors:

I am writing simply to urge the Board to continue to move forward on this item. There are still

viable options for placing the shelter and navigation center in the county. Please do not allow

the failed negotiations of one property to detour you from doing real good for our community.

Sincerely,

Nichole L Paine




